
Spe�ial Note 

The following document was written in the summer of 1989 by School 

District 161 employee Bonnie J. Swatek based upon research with a 

large archive of historical documents related to the school district. 

This remarkable document contains extensive details and provides illu­

minating insight into the earliest years of taxpayer-supported education 

in the Flossmoor area. As seen on the title page, the document covers 

only the years 1860-1928. This digital copy of Swatek's work is being 

provided without revision or updating from her 1989 original. 

David Martin 

Head of Adult Services 

Flossmoor Public Library 
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